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Submitted by: Councillor Jamie Cheyne  
 
Submission Date: September 22, 2022 

 
Subject Matter: Heritage Designation  
 

           Consideration Date: November 24, 2022 
 

Be it resolved that the Town of Erin Heritage Committee requests a Heritage 

designation, under the Ontario Heritage Act, on the pre- and post- confederation 

SS#6 schoolhouse, locally known as Hillsburgh Feed Mill, located at 29 Trafalgar 

Road, and that Council support the committee in this motion. A full history and 

heritage report is required if heritage designation is not realized, at the owner's 

expense.  

  
 
 
 


